
 
 

 

DRAFT Joint Audit Program Nomination Process Policy  

Taxpayers are nominated for an MTC audit through a process approved by the Audit Committee, 

which is explained at https://www.mtc.gov/Audit-Program. As part of the nomination process, 

member state representatives nominate businesses for audit. The Audit Committee adopted a policy 

on November 10, 2021 that MTC staff cannot divulge any nominating state’s name or the reasons for 

any nomination.    
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